MANAGER’s REPORT FOR DECEMBER 4, 2015
GENERAL INFORMATION AND REsPONSES To MAYOR & CommissiONER REQUESTS

Places to be this Week...

Village Council Meeting - The next Village Council meeting will be held on December 8 at 7:00 p.m. in the
Council Chambers at Village Hall.

Future Calendar Reminders...

Village Council Meeting - The Village Council meeting will be held on December 15 at 7:00 p.m. in the
Council Chambers at Village Hall.

Ash Tree Removal Update - Staff notified 85 properties that a combined total of 136 large declining or
dead ash trees created a hazardous condition for the adjacent public right-of way. To date, compliance has
been tremendous (89%), considering the expense of removing very large dead ash trees. Seventy-six
property owners removed 125 affected trees. Significant changes can be seen in the area between Maple
Avenue and 59th Street. Staff is following up on the remaining 9 properties with a combined total of 11
ash trees in order to complete removals identified to date.

Fall Sweeping Update
The final cycle of fall sweeping was completed at the end of last week with the exception of the
downtown area which will be swept early next week.



